



The Vale Academy
Wilbury Drive
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4QP

01582 211150

15th June 2016

Dear parents and carers

On **Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th July** we are holding our transition days for new Reception children, EYFS, Ks1 and Ks 2 pupils. These two days provide an opportunity for the children to spend time with their class teacher for next year and spend time in their new classroom.

In September there will be an opportunity to meet with your child's new class teacher. However if you do have any specific concerns regarding your child's transition into next year please email Mrs J Ratcliffe at j.ratcliffe@thesharedlearningtrust.org.uk.

Each year group will have an individual timetable for the two days that will be a mixture of learning and fun.

For our year 6 pupils:

Queensbury transition: 5th and 6th July All Saints transition: 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th July

Pupils attending other schools will be slightly different dates as determined by these schools. If you have not received information from your child's new school regarding transition please let us know and we will chase it for you.

Year 6 pupils not involved in transition days elsewhere will be in school as per usual.

KS3 pupils will be with Mrs Dutton, Mrs West and Mr Bujok for the two days unless attending transition days as pre-advised by individual schools.

Children will be told their new classes on Tuesday 5th July. These will then be confirmed in their planners that same day.

Yours Faithfully



